
Autumn 2 English Update 
Reception are  becoming 

fantastic spellers and can 

spell CVC words like 

‘van.’ 

Year 1 have explored more 

exciting verbs to describe 

how Santa might travel. 

Year 2 are starting to use 

speech  punctuation to 

show that a character has 

spoken. 

Year 3  

have been learning to 

write  adjectival phrases 

when writing their own 

story boards. 

Year 4 and 6 are             

developing their skills at  

editing their own work. Year 

6 have been writing their 

own autobiographies. 

Year 5  

are planning  their own 

story based on a ‘’Just So’ 

story. 


